Axford, anne

From: Mahaffey, Rebekah

Sent: December-02-15 10:55 AM

To: Axford, Lynne

Cc: Manifold, Margaret

Subject: Request to appear as a delegation to Public Safety Committee
Hi Lynne,

The Burnaby-New Westminster Taskforce for Sexually Exploited and At-Risk Youth (the ‘Taskforce’) is
requesting permission to appear before the Public Safety Committee as a delegation at its 2016 January
14 meeting. The Taskforce is a sub-committee of the Public Safety Committee and wishes to update
Committee members as to the activities and projects of the Taskforce.

Speaking will be Ms. Alison Grauer, Director of Youth and Residential Services at St. Leonard’s Youth and
Family Services Society and Ms. Bridgette Ebing, Coordinator of Odyssey 1, Substance Abuse Services for
Youth and Families — Boys and Girls Clubs of South Coast BC. Both individuals are members of the
Taskforce.

They’ll provide you a copy of the presentation closer to the time. I’'m also working on an update report
about the Taskforce’s activities that I’'m aiming to have on the Jan. 14" agenda.

Cheers,

Rebekah Mahaffey|Social Planner, MCIP, RPP
Planning and Building Department| City of Burnaby
Third Floor, 4949 Canada Way|V5G 1M2

T: 604-570-3623 | F: 604-570-3680
E: rebekah.mahaffey@burnaby.ca
W: www.burnaby.ca/socialplanning
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